
 

 
  

 
                                         
                                                
                                         
                                                 
                                               

                                      
                                        
  

 
                                        

                                        
                                     
                

 
                                           
             

 
   

 
  

Clark, Carol 

Subject: FW: Proposed Widening of 15th Sideroad, King City 

From: Fiorini, Karen 
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 8:36 AM 
To: Clark, Carol 
Subject: Proposed Widening of 15th Sideroad, King City 

I am sending this email with respect to York Region’s proposed widening of the 15th Sideroad in King City, from Bathurst 
to Highway 400. I am a resident of the 15th Sideroad and this issue was brought to my attention very recently by one of 
my neighbours. I was not aware of any recent proposals. Unfortunately I was not able to attend an information 
session last night held by some of the local residents, so I am not knowledgeable of all of the issues, but if the Region is 
proposing to widen 15th Sideroad from Bathurst to Highway 400, I would like to be kept up to date on all aspects of this 
issue. I have put my name and contact information forward at various King Township Council meetings, and public open 
houses held by York Region with respect to transportation and planning matters. I was not made aware of any recent 
proposals. 

If the Region is seriously considering the 15th Sideroad, I would ask that they consider other routes. The 15th Sideroad 
passes through an environmentally sensitive area. Why would the Region not put forth the use of King Road as an 
east/west corridor? It is already established. The “King City By‐Pass” has been a long standing issue with local 
residents. Has this been given another name now? 

I would ask that Council postpone any decisions with respect to the 15th Sideroad until such time as proper notice can be 
given to residents to express their views. 

Karen Fiorini 
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